

BUILDING THE FUTURE ONE STEP AT A TIME!

February 2020 Newsletter

STEP has a new phone number 785.294.0312

27th Annual Membership Meeting



The original STEP board members pictured above are:
Front Row (left to right): Dan Henry, Melvin Steinlage
Back Row (left to right): Gary Sparling, Dave Haverkamp, Don Lueger



Janell Haug and Nancy Deters shared about their father Leroy "Roy" Heiman. The Heiman Family left a \$30,000 donation to the B&B Legacy Scholarship Fund in his memory.



The Dan Henry Family donated \$3,000 to the STEP Foundation the night of the annual meeting in honor of Karen Henry who passed in 2019. Karen was remembered as being very generous to customers in the Shoe Center for 27 years.



Former STEP Board of Directors and Executive Directors.

Membership time!

Click this link to renew online: www.nemahastep.org.

Business/Group Membership \$60.00 Family Membership \$50.00 Individual Membership \$30.00

Thank you to those who have already renewed!